Notice to residents of Dunlevy:
Line painting on Dewey Street, Walnut Street, Riverview Estates, Wharf Street and the Recreation Center/Municipal Building Parking Lot, will be done the week of November 15, 2021. Weather permitting.

No vehicles can be on these streets/lot during the time of painting.  Campbell Transportation has given permission for residents to park their vehicles in their lot.  Signage will be posted.
